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Lara Lant

From: ajaxlomax@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 10:45 AM
To: PCD
Subject: Madrona School

Sir or Madam,  
I once again urge you to NOT allow the development of the Madrona School at it's proposed North Madison location. 
 
As property owners whose land abuts the corner of the proposed school's land, we have been disturbed by children 
yelling and screaming and building "forts" out of blue and green tarps at the corner of our property. And that is with just a 
limited number of children present. I can only imagine the ruckus with a full complement of kids present. 
 
This activity is clearly not in keeping with the rural nature of this area. Please disallow this proposal. 
 
Unfortunately we cannot attend the May 4th meeting. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Chuck and Nancy Trauth 
11223 Parkhill Place NE 
B.I., WA. 98370 


